NOTICE (03/09/2025)

Dear Parents/Guardians of Grades I to X,

- 1. As per the directive of the Honourable Government of Punjab, holidays have been extended due to heavy rainfall. The school will therefore remain closed until September 7, 2025. However, online classes will be conducted during this period, beginning at 8:30 a.m.
- 2. The examination scheduled for September 6, 2025, for Grades 1 to 10 has been postponed. It will now be held on September 10, 2025, for Grades 1 to 8, along with the G.K. paper.
- 3. The Drawing examination for Grades 9 and 10 will be held on September 9, 2025

Fr. Henry Joseph Raj
(Principal)

